
       

Curriculum Newsletter- for Years 3 & 4 Summer 2, 2022. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the last half term of the Summer term. We would like to share our Curriculum overview with 
you and some key dates for this half term. 

Swimming day is Wednesday; please ensure your child has their swimming kit with them.  

PE Kit – Could your child brings their PE kit in on Monday and brings it home on Friday 

Homework- will go out on Thursday and pupils will be expected to return their homework to school on 
Tuesday. Please ensure all homework is complete and back at school in time. 

Our Topic for this half term is ‘Change’. . 

Please take a look at our Curriculum Map for this half term. 

 

 

 



 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

                                                                                                             

                                                            

 

 

This term in Jewish Studies the children 
will be learning about Messilot Lashem – 

Brachot of Shema and the ideas and 
importance behind it. They will also 

continue learning about the weekly Parasha.        
Ivrit lessons will be looking at 

understanding simple conversations writing 
in script. 

 

 

In Science, we will be 
learning about the parts 

of plants and flowers. We 
will also look at the 

conditions in which plants 
grow best. 

Our Topic this 

half term is 

Change 

In RE, we will learn about the 
different foods and the laws 

surrounding them for different 
religions and comparing the 

differences between Jewish, Muslim 
and Hindu rules. 

In PHSCE/RSE, our theme is changes 
and how we change including 

looking at relationships. .   

 

 

In Literacy we will read, analyse, perform 
and write our own kenning poems.   We will 
also be reading ‘The Mysteries of Harris 

Burdick’ and work on creating atmosphere in 
our setting descriptions and dialogue.   

In Numeracy our key skills focus will 
be on word problems and money as well 

as graphs and tables. Mental 
arithmetic, will focus on times tables 

and division facts,  
 

In Humanities, our focus is 
Geography where we will be 

learning about farming and our 
changing environment.  

In Computing, we will be learning 
about coding and writing 

algorithms.   

In PE, we will be working on outdoor team 
games including rounders, football and 

preparing for Sports Day. .  

In Music we will be exploring 
characteristics of singing games. We will 
sing and play a selection of traditional 

and contemporary singing games. 

For Art we will be looking at still life 
images. This encourages pupils to 

closely examine works of art, 
encouraging pupils to develop skills 

associated with this form of art.     


